
 

Fédération Internationale de Football Association 
FIFA-Strasse 20    P.O. Box    8044 Zurich    Switzerland    T: +41 (0)43-222 7777    www.FIFA.com 
Players’ Status Dept. E-mail: psdfifa@fifa.org 

VIA EMAIL 

Guyana Football Federation 

Mr Ian A. Alves 

General Secretary 

 

 

 

Zurich, 5 August 2020 

 

 

 

Your communication to FIFA in relation to COVID-19 

 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

We refer to the abovementioned matter as well as to your correspondence dated 4 August 

2020, by means of which your association “request[s] the permission of FIFA to extend the GFF 

Transfer Window to August 23, 2020 for all categories of players (i.e. men, women, and 

amateurs)”. 

 

Consistent with (i) the guidelines and decisions regarding COVID-19 approved by the Bureau 

of the Council on 6 April 2020 and (ii) FIFA circular no. 1720, we are pleased to inform you that 

your request to amend your registration period(s) is granted.  

 

As a result, we kindly inform you that the relevant dates of the first registration period  

applicable to the 2020/2021 season will be amended by FIFA in the Transfer Matching System 

as follows: from 1 June to 23 August 2020. 

 

Finally, and for the sake of good order, please note that the relevant changes will be made 

public on www.fifa.com. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any queries. 

 

FIFA 

 

 

 

James Kitching 

Director of Football Regulatory 

 

Copy:  FIFA’s TMS Department 


